
SHELD is currently in the process of discussing the construction of a new building.
Join us for a short presentation to learn more about:

After the presentation there will be ample 
time for questions and comments.

Why a new building is needed

What has been done to date

What the impacts to ratepayers may be

sheld new building 
public forum

Thursday, January 11 at 7:00 PM

South Hadley Council on Aging
45 Dayton Street

South Hadley, MA 01075

The meeting will be held in the multipurpose room.

Time & Place:


